
MEMO TO:  William T. Lichter, Village Manager 

 

FROM:   Barbara A. Johnson, Deputy Village Clerk 

 

DATE:   July 5, 2007 

 

SUBJECT:  Prevailing Wage Rate Ordinance 

 

Each June the Village Certifies our Code section 31.67 to the Department of 

Labor and the Secretary of State’s Office adopting the latest prevailing 

wages for anyone employed in any Public Works for the Village.  Although 

this year’s certification was accepted by the Department of Labor, the 

Secretary of State’s Office is requesting that the Village adopt an ordinance.  

The ordinance is attached 

 

 


